
 

Memorandum 20-091 
TO:  MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  RENEE KRAUSE, MMC, DEPUTY CITY CLERK 

DATE:  JUNE 18, 2020 

SUBJECT: LIQUOR LICENSE APPLICATIONS FOR THE BROKEN OAR 

 

The City Clerk’s Office has been notified by the Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office of Liquor License  
Applications Restaurant Designation within the City of Homer for the following business: 
  
 License Type:  Restaurant/Eating Place/Public Convenience 
 License #:  5904 
 DBA Name:  The Broken Oar 
 Service Location: 3851 Homer Spit Road Homer, AK 99603 
 Licensee:  The Broken Oar, LLC 
 Contact Person: Ryan Jordan 
 
RECOMMENDATION 

Voice non-objection and approval for the liquor license renewal. 

 

Fiscal Note: Revenues 


